Request for Withdrawal


	NOGRR Number
	126
	NOGRR Title
	Deletion of the Regulatory Required Incident and Disturbance Reports


	Date
	February 12, 2014


	Submitter’s Information



	Name
	Matt Stout

	E-mail Address
	mstout@ercot.com

	Company
	ERCOT

	Phone Number
	512-248-4201

	Cell Number
	512-689-3132 

	Market Segment
	Not applicable


	Reason for Request for Withdrawal


This Nodal Operating Guide Revision Request (NOGRR) was submitted to remove the regulation reporting requirements from the Nodal Operating Guides because the regulation reporting requirements were revised by the North American Electric Reliability Corporation (NERC) Reliability Standard EOP-004-2, Event Reporting. 

Upon further review, ERCOT believes it is necessary for Qualified Scheduling Entities (QSEs), Transmission Service Providers (TSPs) or their Designated Agents to continue to submit NERC and Department of Energy (DOE) reports to ERCOT as currently required by 3.2.3, Regulatory Required Incident and Disturbance Reporting.   This information is necessary in order for ERCOT to perform event analysis as necessary. 

Therefore, ERCOT respectfully withdraws this NOGRR.
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